From: owner-ndsu-sbare@listserv.nodak.edu on behalf of Camburn <camburn@polarcomm.com>

Sent: Sunday, November 10, 2019 7:58 AM
To: ndsu.sbare@ndsu.edu
Subject: SBARE Stakeholder Input

NDAWN is a very valuable resource for all areas of Agriculture. There is a need for another programmer, it
should be filled at the earliest.

Respectfully,
Camburn Shephard
8533 County 12
Crystal, ND 58222

701-520-9855



